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PatientParticipationGroup
Minutes of the Meeting held on Tuesday 17th April 2012

In Attendance:
Dr Colin Machin (Chairman)



Mrs Penelope Burns



Mrs Hasmeeta Parmar



Mr Alfred Geary



Mrs Jane Austin, Administrator for Woodbrook Medical Centre
Apologies:

Mr Darren Brittain



Mr Keith Verrall
Mr Simon Bardsley
The meeting was opened by Dr Colin Machin
1.   MATTERS ARISING  - Previous Minutes
a.
WMC Website
Website has been updated, there is now a section for the PPG in which the minutes of the meetings, survey results and relevant information are displayed.  The domain (website address) does belong to Oldroyd Publishing who controls the site, but they have informed us that this can be transferred to WMC.  As Oldroyd are more than happy to update and/or alter any information for us whenever we require it, and there are no charges for this service, WMC has decided to keep using this website at present.

b.
On-Line Appointments

The problem the surgery had with the on-line appointment system has now been resolved, patients who have log on details are now able to go on-line to book their appointments up to 6 weeks in advance.
Can we just remind patients that this service is available to all who have internet access, please enquire at reception if you wish to register for on-line booking.
c. Appointment Review
WMC are piloting a NHS East Midlands Scheme to improve Primary care for patients who have Long Term Conditions (LTC).  This will entail a full review of our appointment system.  The project is in the planning stage at the moment and the first changes should start to be implemented in July.  We will keep you informed on the progress of this project.
d.
Notice Board

The PPG now have the availability of a notice board in the main waiting room area of the surgery.  Information and minutes of the meetings will be displayed on this board.
Action :  Group members to decide who will be responsible for their Notice Board.

e. TV/Media/Information Screen for Waiting Room

To date JA has been in contact with a couple of suppliers, one of which did appear un-professional, the other being Amscreen who has supplied other local surgeries. Unfortunately Amscreen will no longer provide service for just one or two screens, the minimum amount required from them would be fifty.  Obviously this is not an option, so further enquires are to be made.

Action : JA to check for other companies who can provide the service WMC requires. 
f.
WMC Car Park
A list of vehicle registrations for the tenants who use the car park is now on file.  Notices have been mounted on the fence to indicate their car park space(s).  When the Travelodge opens next month the car park will be closely monitored.  A request will be made to the Travelodge for them to display a notice in their reception indicating that their customers do not park on the WMC car park.
Action :  JA to contact the Travelodge when it opens regarding a notice.

2. Follow-up on Questionnaire

The committee decided that this will be reviewed in six months time.

3.
PROMOTING THE PPG
CM attended a local PPG Chair Group Meeting in Loughborough, which was represented by four other local surgeries, from which he obtained a lot of information to help promote the PPG.  The first suggestion being that the group should become affiliated to NAPP, the National Association for Patient Participation, literature on NAPP was distributed to all group members by CM for perusal.  It was also decided that the group should increase in number, to give a larger representation than what it has at present.  Also ‘Terms of Reference’ for the group need to be decided upon, typed up and displayed both on the website and on the PPG notice board.  It was also decided that the group will create a logo/heading/format that it can use on all documentation/communication literature that will make it ‘stand out’ and be more noticeable.  
Action :   CM to obtain costs for joining NAPP, and proposes that the cost be met by the 
    Practice (liaise with JA)
Action :  CM to put together the ‘Terms of Reference’ which will be reviewed by the 

   Practice Manager (SB) and a Partner.   

Action :  Group members to provide ideas for a Logo (etc) to be discussed at the next  

               meeting.

4.
A.O.B.

Dr Noble put forward a name of a patient who showed interest in joining the group.
Action :  JA to contact the patient and ask that they contact CM.  

(Contact information will soon be displayed on the PPG notice board for all patient enquiries on joining the PPG.)
Meeting closed at 7.45pm

Date of next meeting : Tuesday 12th June 2012 @ 6.30pm

Distribution of Minutes :  All PPG members
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    WMC Partners
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